
 

  
Condit Elementary School 

7000 S. Third St. · Bellaire, TX 77401 
713.295.5255 

  
SDMC Members Present: Dan Greenberg, Susan Tomlinson, Holly Ames, Alison Heath, 
Elyn Rodriguez, Stacy Sederis, Rachel Autwarter, Jessica Smith 
 

1. Welcome 

2. Safety Committee Updates 

a. Review of Safety Drills - on schedule, most recent drill was an inclement 

weather drill that was adjusted to ensure physical distancing - spots shown 

and position practiced in the classroom. 

b. Campus COVID Updates - check the HISD Dashboard for most up to date 

stats, our campus has had 9 presumed positive and 2 confirmed positive 

cases.  Questions about rapid tests on campus that the district had 

publicized to parents, Mr. Greenberg shared that nothing had arrived at this 

point.  When a student is excluded as a presumed positive and they take a 

test and the result is negative, are we able to post, to the class, that it is a 

negative result?  Mr. Greenberg will check with Health and Medical. 

Question about Thanksgiving Break - will there be school?  Mr. Greenberg 

shared there was no indication from the district that we won’t be coming 

back. 

3. 3rd cycle update - number of students scheduled to begin December 7, 2020. 

  In-Person  Virtual 

2nd Cycle  426  301 

3rd Cycle  455  272 



 

 

4. Snapshot Enrollment (729), Projected (771) - this shortfall will mean the campus will 

need to pay money back to the district.  Mr. Greenberg will know more the week 

we get back from Thanksgiving, but it could be as high as $150,000+.  Depending 

on the amount, the campus may need to look at budget cuts.  This is an issue that 

is common in many campuses this year given the dip in overall enrollment as a 

district. 

5. SDMC Voices of Concern Forms - none at this time 

6. Follow up items 

a. Class organization (GT concern) - Mr. Greenberg shared that the intention is 

to have the model that we use in 1st grade, a GT cluster in every class, will 

move to 2nd grade next year and possibly others depending on 

enrollment.  Mr. Greenberg discussed the responsibility to serve any 

state/federally special population, which is inclusive of a student who is 

identified as ‘gifted and talented’.  As long as teachers can demonstrate 

how they serve their students in special populations, it doesn’t matter how 

we arrange our students into classes.  Mrs. Heath discussed TPSP, 

advanced level products, and Renzulli Learning. 

7. Comments, concerns, & questions 

a. iKids returning campus - we aren’t having them back yet, we will look at it 

again next semester. 

  
Future SDMC Meeting Dates: 2/18/2021, 5/20/2021 


